CALL FOR BIDS

The Board of Trustees of Blaine County School District No. 61, Blaine County Idaho, will accept bids for the purchase of up to two (2) school buses as follows:

Up to two (2) new 71-passenger school bus with, automatic transmission, and other equipment as required by the State Department of Education and/or other government entities.
Additional specifications may be previewed at blaineschools.org under the Finance page. 
Please submit sealed bids to: 

Bryan Fletcher, Director of Finance
Blaine County School District Office

118 W. Bullion St.

Hailey, ID 83333

Sealed bids will be received by the Blaine County School District until 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, January 6, 2021 in the office of the District Office, 118 W. Bullion St Hailey, ID. 83333.  Any bids received after this time and date will be returned unopened to the sender. The bids will be publicly opened immediately after the due date and time.

 

Only sealed bids delivered to the District Office by service or in-person will be accepted.  Bids that are emailed or faxed will not be deemed as acceptable and will be rejected.

 

Bids are to be submitted in a sealed envelope, clearly marked with Bid Name (Bus Bid), Due Date (January, 6, 2021), and Time (10:00). Proper postage is required.

Bids will be publicly opened and read on the above hour and date.  The Superintendent’s summary will be presented to the Board of Trustees of Blaine County School District No. 61 at their Regular meeting on Tuesday, January 19, 2021 (or sooner should the Board determine a different date), Meetings are being held virtually online and can be accessed via the District’s website.  Limited attendance is provided at 118 W. Bullion St in Hailey, ID. should bidders wish to attend the Board meeting in person.
The Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids, or to accept the ones deemed best for the School District and may waive any technicality.
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